
 
April 8, 2010 

 
NOTICE 

 
 
Security Printing and Minting Corporation of India Limited (SPMCIL) had invited Request For 
Qualification (RFQ) applications vide advertisement NIT No.SPMCIL/FIN/129/08 dated December 22, 
2009 for “Development of Super Specialty Hospital at Nasik” on PPP.  
 
As per the terms and conditions specified in the Request for Qualification vide NIT 
No.SPMCIL/FIN/129/08 dated 22.12.2009, the following Applicants have been shortlisted: 
 

 Apollo Hospital Enterprise Limited, Chennai 

 Fortis Healthcare Limited, Delhi 

 Kamineni Hospitals Private Limited, Hyderabad 

 Tirupati Medical Research Centre Private Limited, Nasik in consortium with Glory 

Polyfilms Limited.  

Request for Proposal (RFP) will be issued to the above firms in due course.  
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